
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

 

COVID-19 and flu vaccine clinic in Iqaluit 

Start Date:  October 17, 2024 
End Date:  November 9, 2024 
Iqaluit, Nunavut 60 sec         

  
Winter is all about layers and the Department of Health is encouraging Nunavummiut to 

layer up and get vaccinated! Protect yourself, your family and your community from 

COVID-19 and the flu by getting vaccinated.  

Starting today, Iqaluit Public Health (located at Building 1091 near the old airport 

terminal) will be holding a walk-in clinic offering COVID-19 and flu vaccines for all 

eligible Nunavummiut aged six months and older.  

COVID-19 and flu vaccines provide crucial protection for you and your family during the 

colder months. Keeping your immunizations up to date is one of the best ways to 

protect yourself, your family, and the community from serious illness. 

Weekday walk-in appointments will be available until November 8, 2024, during the 

following times: 

• Monday to Friday from 8:30 to 11:30 a.m., and 1:00 to 4:30 p.m. at Iqaluit Public 

Health. 

Weekend walk-in appointments will be available until November 9 during the following 

times: 

• Saturdays from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. at Iqaluit Public Health. 

After November 9, COVID-19 and flu vaccines will continue to be available for walk-ins 

every Friday from 8:30 to 11:30 a.m., and 1:00 to 4:30 p.m. at Iqaluit Public Health. 

Layer up, Nunavut—Get vaccinated! 
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ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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